
I support bill HB799.  

 

I am against discrimination against any person based on any medical decision they make for themselves.  

Medical decisions must be made by the person receiving the procedure.  Access to society should never 

be based on someone’s medical status.   

Sincerely, 

Kathy Talbott 


